




June 2024

Dear Pupils,

GCSE and A Level Results

I am sure you are all relieved that the public examinations are over and that you can look forward to some well-earned down time, whilst you await your results. 

I would like to invite you all to come into school for Results Day to catch up with your classmates, celebrate your successes, and possibly discuss next steps with your teachers.

Mrs Cleaton advises that results will be available for you to collect from the Library in Mansion House as follows: 

A Level	 	Thursday 15th August from 9am
GCSE		Thursday 22nd August from 9am

You can ask someone to collect your results on your behalf, but they will need a letter of authorisation written and signed by you.  No results will be given out without this authorisation; this means that without your consent, results cannot be released directly to parents, friends etc. 

Alternatively, if you are unable to collect your results personally, you can authorise us to e-mail your results directly to you.  Any results not collected by 2:00pm that afternoon will be posted to your home address as held on the school database, unless you have requested otherwise. To receive a summary of your results via e-mail, please send your details to exams@stover.co.uk, and please note these can only be e-mailed directly to the pupil.

Queries and Entrance Requirements for Future Courses – staff will be on hand to answer any queries and to advise on offers relating to your chosen future courses. Where possible, certificates will be presented to you at the School’s Certificate Evening in the Autumn Term (Friday 29th November), otherwise they will be posted to your home address, by registered post, so long as it is within the UK. If you live outside the UK the school will keep your certificates until we receive confirmation of the correct postal address to which they should be sent. It is vital that you keep your certificates safe as they cannot be replaced if lost.

Mrs Cleaton and all the teaching staff join me in wishing you the very best with your results. If you require any help or support, staff will be on hand to talk to you.

With best wishes,
[image: ]

Mr Richard Notman
Head Teacher
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